File No. 22-0766

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the Los Angeles Police Department’s (LAPD) policy
on the Use of Equipment, pursuant to California Assembly Bill 481 (AB 481); and the LAPD’s 2022
California AB 481 Equipment Report.

Recommendations for Council action:

1. RECEIVE and FILE the Board of Police Commissioners (BPC) reports dated June 6, 2022 and
July 13, 2022, attached to Council file No. 22-07686, relative to the LAPD's policy on the Use of
Equipment, pursuant to AB 481; and the LAPD’s 2022 California AB 481 Equipment Report.

2. REQUEST the City Attorney to prepare an ordinance to implement the policy approved by the
BPC pursuant to Government Code Section 7071(a).

3. REQUEST the BPC to review and amerid page 5 of the Special Order attached to the BPC report
transmitted on July 13, 2022 (attached to Council file No. 22-0766), regarding mutual aid requests
involving outside agencies in a manner consistent with the policies of the City of Los Angeles.

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the BPC. Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the
Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted

SUMMARY

At the meeting held on August 3, 2022, your Public Safety Committee considered BPC reports relative to
the LAPD’s policy on the Use of Equipment, pursuant to AB 481; and the LAPD’s 2022 California AB 481
Equipment Report.

After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended to move forward the
recommendations in the BPC report, as detailed above, as amended. This matter is now submitted to the
Council for consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,
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MEMBER VOTE
RODRIGUEZ: YES
LEE: YES
BUSCAINO: YES
HARRIS-DAWSON:ABSENT
KORETZ: ABSENT
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